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Pi'14IONAL BROAC)CÁSTING COMPANY 
CHICAGO, ILL., U. S. A. 

December 21 194 39 

We take pleasure in verifying your reception of the 

program broadcast at 

on December 17 over WMAQ, 

Thank you for the time and trouble you have taken 
to write us regarding your reception. 

Cordially, 

NATIONAL BROADCASTING COMPANY 


